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REACH Information from Elektrisola 
 

Dear customer,  
 
REACH (Registration, Evaluation and Authorization of Chemicals) in Europe asks for 
registration of chemical substances in Europe after December 1, 2008. Enamelled 
wire is not required to be listed, as it is considered as an “article”, not as a chemical 
substance. 
 
ECHA (European Chemicals Agency) has proposed enclosed list of chemicals, which 
should not be contained in articles of above 0.1 % (w/w) content. Hereby Elektrisola 
declares that our enamelled wire products fully comply with the regulation of REACH 
with respect to:  
 
i.         Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC)  

   219 Substances as of 08th Jul 2021 
   (https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table) 

          
ii.          Authorisation List, the list of substances included in Annex XIV of REACH 

                              54 Substances as of 08th Jul 2021 
   (https://echa.europa.eu/authorisation-list) 
 

iii. Restriction List, the list of substances included in Annex XVII of REACH 

69 Substances as of 08th Jul 2021 
(https://echa.europa.eu/substances-restricted-under-reach)  

                    
 as published by ECHA until today. 
 
All suppliers to European Elektrisola factories are in correspondence with REACH, so 
no problem of supply should occur. 
 
Please contact us should you have any questions, or if we can be of further 
assistance. 

 

 

      
      Jeremy D. Letendre   

EH&S Administrator 
Elektrisola (USA) 
 
phone: 603 796-3058 
email: jletendre@elektrisola-usa.com 
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